Notice of Public Hearing
Town of Sterling
Tree Warden

The Town of Sterling Tree Warden announces that there will be a public hearing regarding the removal
of posted street trees on Redemption Rock Trail Road between Crowley Road and Princeton Road and
also one tree at #383 Redemption Rock Trail Road, on Tuesday, September 16, 2014 at 6:30pm at the
Department of Public Works, 2" floor, 171 Worcester Road, Sterling MA. If you have any objections
regarding the removal of these trees, please attend the hearing. For more information, you may contact
the Tree Warden, Bill Tuttle, at the Department of Public Works 978-422-6767. Members of the DPW
Board will be in attendance at the hearing.

A DPW Board meeting will convene immediately following the tree hearing.



